
FOREIGN STUDENT ADMISSION

Dual Citizenship
Students holding dual citizenship (e.g., Filipino-American, Filipino-

Chinese) who wish to be considered as Filipino for the purpose of 
studying in the University of the Philippines must submit prior to 
admission a copy of the order of the Identification Certificate issued 
by the Bureau of Immigration.  Students who choose to be classified as 
Filipino during their initial enrollment will be considered Filipino until 
their graduation.


